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MonTreAL is talking of erecting a new civic hospital at a cost
of $50,000.

_Dr. Harry Pearson, Trinity, ‘93, is on the road for Liavis
& Lawrence.

AN anti-vaccination meeting in Victoria, B.C,, a few weeks
ago, broke up in 4 free fight.

Tuge Sisters of the Hotel Dieu, Montreal, are contemplating
the erection of a new hospital.

Dr. D. J. Gis-Wismarr has been appointed Laryiigologist
to the Gravenhurst Sanitariuns.

McGiLL advertises a post-graduate course in Medicine from
May 1st, continuing six weeks.

TaE Toronto Clinical Society will hold their annual banquet
on the 18th April, at Albany Club.

Dr. R. S. Minxes, Ottawa, has been elected a member of
Queen’s University Council, Kingston.

Lorp StraTHCONA has contributed $2,000 to the Normal
School of Domestic Science, IHamilton.

Dr. C. D. ParrITT has purchased the practice and residence
of Dr. G. Silverthorn, Gerrard Street East,

TrE Medical Health Officer has been asked io prepare plans
for a new smallpox hospital in Riverdale Park.

Drs. Caarres SHEARD and L. M. Sweetnam have been ap-
pointed consulting physicians to the Gravenhurst Sanitarium.

Dr. P. J. L. BisstoNerTE, M.L.A. for Montcalm, has been
appointed a member of the Provincial Board of Health of Quebec.

Sir WirLiam MAcpoNALD has bestowed the magnificent sum
-of $200,000 on the Chemistry Departiment of McGill University.

Dr. SHERD has reported unfavorably upon the chosen site
and building for the proposed consumption hospital in North
Toronto.



